
Kindergarten Registration For School Year 2023-2024
To Be Completed Online

This year’s Kindergarten Registration should be completed online by Friday, February
17. Physical documents will be dropped off by appointment only on Wednesday,
February 22 and Thursday, February 23 in the Central Office. You can call Melissa
Young at 724.962.8300 ext 1651, to schedule an appointment. Please follow the
steps below.

1. Register online by going to the Sharpsville Area School District Website and clicking on
“Registration Forms”. Please note: you will need an active email address to register. If
you already have children in the district, you will log into your Parent Portal and click on
Register New Student.

2. Wait for a confirmation email from Mrs. Young with the PDF packet attached.
3. Complete PDF packet and email it back to Mrs. Young along with scanned or

photographs of the following: 4 proofs of residency, immunization records, and birth
certificate. Please make sure everything is signed, dated, and saved properly.

4. If you cannot email scanned or photographed copies, please schedule an appointment
to drop off paperwork at the Central Office on February 22 or 23. For your convenience,
copies may be made at the school.

https://www.sharpsville.k12.pa.us/RegistrationForms.aspx

